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May 15, 2008  
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Please find attached copies of revisions for G-60 Tariff Number 27 for Fiorito 
Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies, d/b/a Kent-Meridian Disposal Company.  
This change in the tariff reflects the change in commodity credit for residential 
customers in the Service Area in Appendix A from a credit of $1.22 to a credit of $1.40 
and the multi family customers from a credit of $0.24 to a credit of $0.16.  Enclosed are 
the accounting working papers.  
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joseph Garza 
Sr. Market Analyst 
v. (425) 646-2426 
f. (425) 646-2440 
e. joe.garza@awin.com  


